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QUESTION 1

You are the project manager for your organization. You are managing a project to create new software for your clients.
During the project execution, there have been some unforeseen delays that will require your attention. You will need
four inputs to the control schedule process. Which of the following documents would not be an input for the control
schedule process? 

A. Project schedule 

B. Work performance information 

C. Project management plan 

D. Earned value management results 

Correct Answer: D 

The results of earned value management are not an input to the control schedule process. The fourth input is
organizational process assets. The inputs of schedule control process are as follows: Project Management Plan Project
Schedule Work Performance Integration Organizational Process Assets Answer option C is incorrect. The project
management plan is an input to the control schedule process. Answer option A is incorrect. The project schedule is an
input to the control schedule process. Answer option B is incorrect. The work performance information is an input to the
control schedule process. 

 

QUESTION 2

You work as a Project Manager for Tech Perfect Inc. You are looking for performance efficiencies of a project. The
related key values are provided in the table below: 

What will be the cost variance (CV) of the project at the current point of time? 

A. +80 

B. -80 

C. -10 

D. +10 

Correct Answer: B 

According to the question, you are required to calculate the cost performance index (CPI) of the project. Cost variance
(CV) is a measure of cost performance on a project. The variance notifies if costs are higher than budgeted or lower
than budgeted. The cost variance is calculated based on the following formula: CV = Earned Value (EV) - Actual Cost
(AC) A positive value means that spending is less than budgeted, whereas a negative value indicates that costs are



higher than originally planned for the project. Now, putting the provided values in the formula: CV = EV - AC = 320 - 400
= -80 As the value of CV (which is 80) is negative, it shows that the costs are higher than that have been planned for the
project. What is BCWP (or EV)? Budgeted cost of work performed (BCWP) or Earned Value (EV) is the value of
completed work. It is the budgeted amount for the work actually completed on the schedule activity during a given time
period. What is BCWS (or PV)? Budgeted Cost of Work Scheduled (BCWS) or Planned Value (PV) is the authorized
budget assigned to the scheduled work to be accomplished for a schedule activity or Work Breakdown Structure (WBS)
component. What is ACWP (or AC)? Actual cost of work performed (ACWP) or Actual Cost (AC) is the total costs
actually incurred and recorded in accomplishing work performed during a given time period for a schedule activity. It is
the cost of the work to date, including direct and indirect costs. AC is money that has actually been expended to date. 

 

QUESTION 3

You are the project manager for your organization. You are working through the control schedule process. According to
the PMBOK, there are four inputs to this process. Which one of the following is NOT an input to the control schedule
process? 

A. Schedule data 

B. Work performance information 

C. Project management plan 

D. Project schedule 

Correct Answer: A 

Schedule data is not an input to the control schedule process. Organizational process assets are the final input to the
control schedule process. The inputs of schedule control process are as follows: Project Management Plan Project
Schedule Work Performance Integration Organizational Process Assets Answer option C is incorrect. The project
management plan is an input to the control schedule process. Answer option D is incorrect. The project schedule is an
input to the control schedule process. Answer option B is incorrect. Work performance information is an input to the
control schedule process. 

 

QUESTION 4

Examine the figure given below: 



You are the project manager of this project. Tom, a project team member, reports that Activity D will be delayed by 12
days due to the unavailability of the resources from the vendor. What will this delay do to your project completion, if you
allow the delay to enter into the project? 

A. The project will be one day late. 

B. The float for activity D will be consumed. 

C. The project can still finish on time. 

D. The project will be seven days late. 

Correct Answer: A 

The project will be just one day late due to this delay. The path ADGJ takes a total of 15 days. If Activity D takes a total
of 13 days (i.e. 12 + 1), then the path will now take 27 days to complete. This causes the critical path to shift to ADGJ
and the project will end on day 27 rather than day 26. Answer options D, B, and C are incorrect. These are not the valid
answers, as the project will now take 27 days to complete, rather than 26. 

 

QUESTION 5

You are the project manager for your organization. You are coaching Allen, a junior project manager, on how the details
of the project\\'s critical path are calculated. Examine the figure given below: 



What is the critical path of this project? 

A. ABEHJ 

B. ACFGJ 

C. ADGJ 

D. ACFIJ 

Correct Answer: B 

The critical path is discovered by summing the duration of each activity node in each chain of activities in the project
network diagram. In this figure, the critical path is ACFGJ, which is 26 days, the longest chain of activities in the project.
Answer option A is incorrect. This path\\'s duration is 22 days. Answer option D is incorrect. This path\\'s duration is 23
days. Answer option C is incorrect. This path\\'s duration is 15 days. 

 

QUESTION 6

You are the project manager of the NQQ project. You are working with your project team to create the activity duration
estimates for the project. For each reported activity duration, your project team offers you an addition of five percent
extra time for risks, errors, or aggressive estimating. What does Parkinson\\'s Law state about this scenario? 

A. Work expands to fulfill the amount of time allotted to it. 

B. Risks will be allowed into activities in which management creates risk provisions. 

C. Laborers will create errors when time has been allotted for errors to exist. 

D. Errors will be allowed into assignments when management creates error opportunity. 



Correct Answer: A 

Parkinson\\'s Law states that the work will expand to fulfill the time allotted to it. When you allow five percent additional
time per activity the work will expand to consume the additional time that has been allotted to the project task. In other
words, activities will not be completed early even if there are no errors or risks. Answer options B, D, and C are
incorrect. These are not the valid definitions of Parkinson\\'s Law. 

 

QUESTION 7

You work as the project manager for Blue Well Inc. You are working with your project team to schedule the days the
project work will take place. You have created a project network diagram as shown in the figure: 

Based on this diagram, find out the earliest day on which Activity G can be started. 

A. Day 13 

B. Day 7 

C. Day 22 

D. Day 17 

Correct Answer: D 

The earliest Activity G can start is Day 17. This is because activities A, D, C, and F must all be completed before Activity
G can start. 

Answer option A is incorrect. Day 13 does not account for Activity F since Activity F is also a predecessor to Activity G. 

Answer option C is incorrect. Day 22 is the earliest Activity G can finish. Answer option B is incorrect. Day 7 is not a
valid answer. 



 

QUESTION 8

You are the project manager of the NHQ Project. This project has a Budget at Completion of $750,000 and is expected
to take 18 months to complete. The project is supposed to be 75 percent complete, but due to some errors the project is
only 60 percent complete. At this time the project has spent $465,500. Management has asked you to review the project
work and report the project\\'s SPI. What is the SPI for this project? 

A. 0.97 

B. 0.80 

C. $562,500 

D. -$112,500 

Correct Answer: B 

The project\\'s schedule performance index (SPI) can be found by using the formula; earned value/planned value. The
earned value is the percent of the project completed times the BAC. The planned value is the percentage of where the
project should be times the budget at completion. In this instance, the formula reads: $450,000/562500 = 0.80.
Schedule performance index (SPI) is the measure of schedule efficiency on a project. It is used in trend analysis to
predict future performance. SPI is the ratio of earned value to planned value. The SPI is calculated based on the
following formula: SPI = Earned Value (EV) / Planned Value (PV) If the SPI value is greater than 1, it indicates better
than expected performance, whereas if the value is less than 1, it shows poor performance. The SPI value of 1 indicates
that the project is right on target. Answer option A is incorrect. This value is the project\\'s Cost Performance Index
(CPI). Answer option D is incorrect. This value is the schedule variance for the project. Answer option C is incorrect.
$562,500 is the planned value for the project. 

 

QUESTION 9

You are the project manager of the NHQ Project. You have created the project network diagram as shown in the figure: 



Based on the project network diagram, how much float is available for Activity H if Activity B is delayed by four days and
Activity D is delayed by two days? 

A. One 

B. Five 

C. Four 

D. Zero 

Correct Answer: D 

The path of ABDHJ will take 21 days to complete and cannot exceed 27 days or else the project will be late. If Activity B
takes four additional days and Activity D takes two additional days, this adds (4+2= 

6) six days to the path, bringing the path\\'s duration to exactly (21+6 = 27) twenty seven days. There is no available
float left for Activity E or H. Float or total float (TF) is the total amount of time that a schedule activity may be delayed
from its 

early start date without delaying the project finish date, or violating a schedule constraint. It is calculated by using the
critical path method technique and determining the difference between the early finish dates and late finish dates.
Answer 

options A, C, and B are incorrect. There is no float available because the path\\'s duration has increased to 27 days. 

 

QUESTION 10

Which of the following are the inputs to the Develop Project Charter process? Each correct answer represents a
complete solution. Choose all that apply. 

A. Procurement document 



B. Contract 

C. Business case 

D. Project statement of work 

Correct Answer: BCD 

The Develop Project Charter process documents the formal authorization of a project or a phase. It also documents
initial requirements that satisfy the stakeholder\\'s needs and expectations. It is used to validate the decisions made
during the previous iteration of the Develop Project Charter process. The various inputs of this process are as follows:
Project statement of work Business case Contract Enterprise environmental factors Organizational process assets The
output of the Develop project Charter process is as follows: Project charter Answer option A is incorrect. Procurement
document is the input of the Identify Stakeholders process. 

 

QUESTION 11

Steve is the project manager for the POK Project. He is working with the project customers to determine how frequently
they\\'d like to receive the project information. The customers would like weekly status reports on how the project is
performing. Where should Steve document this information? 

A. Communications management plan 

B. Issues log 

C. Project schedule 

D. Schedule management plan 

Correct Answer: A 

The communications management plan defines who needs what information, when the information is needed, and the
modality the information is expected in. Answer option C is incorrect. The project schedule could include project 

management activities such as schedule communication, but the communications management plan is the best answer
as this information is absolutely documented in this plan. 

Answer option D is incorrect. The schedule management is not the best location for this information. Answer option B is
incorrect. The request for customer communication is not an issue, so this choice is not the most appropriate. 

 

QUESTION 12

Mark works as a project manager for BlueWell Inc. He is making relevant information available to the project
stakeholders as required. According to Mark, which of the following are NOT the tools and techniques of the Distribute
Information process? 

A. Communication requirements analysis 

B. Information distribution tool 

C. Communication method 

D. Communication technology 



Correct Answer: AD 

These tools and techniques are used in the Plan communications process. The tools and techniques used in the
Distribute information process are as follows: Communication methods: These methods includes individual and group
meetings, computer chats, audio and video conferences and other remote communications methods to distribute
information. Information distribution tools: Various information distribution tools can be used to distribute information
such as electronic tools, electronic conferencing tools, hard copy document distribution etc. 



To Read the Whole Q&As, please purchase the Complete Version from Our website.

Try our product !

100% Guaranteed Success

100% Money Back Guarantee

365 Days Free Update

Instant Download After Purchase

24x7 Customer Support

Average 99.9% Success Rate

More than 800,000 Satisfied Customers Worldwide

Multi-Platform capabilities - Windows, Mac, Android, iPhone, iPod, iPad, Kindle

Need Help
Please provide as much detail as possible so we can best assist you.
To update a previously submitted ticket:

Any charges made through this site will appear as Global Simulators Limited.
All trademarks are the property of their respective owners.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://secure.livechatinc.com/licence/8041871/v2/open_chat.cgi
http://www.tcpdf.org

